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Paragraph #18 Session #18 (2019)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum thanks the United Nations Educational, Scientific and
Cultural Organization (UNESCO) for its efforts as the lead United Nations agency
for the 2019 International Year of Indigenous Languages. The Forum recommends
that UNESCO prepare a strategic outcome document of the 2019 International
Year. The Forum invites Member States to consider discussing the outcome
document at the General Assembly.
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